
In Squirrels, we loved watching ’Minions’!  
We had a great time making Minion codes for 
each other and trying to solve them.  We also 
played a game based on snakes and ladders 
called ’bananas and ladders’.  

 

 

In Hedgehogs, we watched Madagascar.  We looked at all the 
different animals and compared their characteristics.  We were 
able to count the total number of legs and compare their sizes.  

 

 

 

In Hartest C.E. Primary we had a 

great time exploring maths 

through the movies! 


